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Friday 20th March 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  
  

School Meals during the School Closure Period 
  

I am writing to inform you of the provision of school meals during the school closure 
period. 
  

Children who are in school: 
  

Universal Free School Meals (UIFSM) for Key Stage One children (Reception, Years 1 
and 2) will be suspended and not provided to those children who are attending school 
from next week. These children will need to bring a packed lunch. 

  
No meals are available for keyworker children (those who are not entitled to a free 

school meal) who are attending school, they will be asked to bring in their own packed 
lunch. 
  

However, children who are entitled to free school meals (FSM) will be provided with a 
lunch in school from next week.  

  
Children who are NOT attending school: 
  

Free School Meals will be provided to those children entitled to but who are not able to 
attend school. This will be in the form of a packed lunch. Please confirm to us on 01752 

482960 or admin@goosewell.plymouth.sch.uk that you wish to collect a packed lunch. 
This will then be available for collection at 12.15pm each day, at the back of the Drama 
Hall, via the delivery entrance at the back of the school.  

  
Yours sincerely 

  

  

 
James Gentile 

Headteacher 
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